
24. Re: Letter Dated July 25 - Mr. Thomas McGrath 
Vancouver Heights Drop-In Center 

Appearing on the Agenda for the July 31, 1972 Council Meeting is a 
letter dated July 25, 1972, from Mr. Thorn.:is McGrnth regarding 
ass i stclncc for the above. 

This group had not contacted the Parks and ~ecrcatlon Department 
staff so the reference to originally being promised some athletic 
equipment must be to someone other than the Muriicipal ity. 

The Parks and Recreation Department would be pleased to have 
representation made by the group as there may Indeed be some 
assistance that could be given. 

RF.COMMWDAT I otl: 

THAT Mr. McGrath be o1dvised to have the group contact the 
Recreation Director. 
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